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 A prophet is a
messenger sent by
God, who speaks
for God, calls peo-
ple to conversion, 

and may foretell the
future. Prophets
often are killed for
their message. A
priest is a mediator 

between God and
human beings. He
offers sacrifice to
God on behalf of
all. A king is one 

who has supreme
authority over a
territory. Jesus was
sent to be Prophet,
Priest, and King.g 

1  (John 6:35-40)
Jesus came to earth
to do the will of the
Father, Who sent
Him.

2 Wednesday noon:
Ask Jesus to help
you love your
enemies. Offer the
Lord’s Prayer. ^

3 “True reverence
for the Lord’s
passion means
fixing the eyes of
our heart on Jesus...

4...crucified and
recognizing in him
our own
humanity.” ~ 
St. Leo the Great

5 “Lord, give life to
Your people, whom
Christ has
redeemed.” ~
Liturgy of the Hours

6 Passion Sunday
God sent His Son
into the world not
to condemn, but to
save it .(Jn.3:17).

7 (John 8:12-20)
Jesus, Light of
Life, lead us out of
darkness. Help us
to follow You.

8 (John 8:21-30)
Jesus was sent to
speak the truth that
comes from His
Father.

9 ^“Our high priest
is Jesus, our sacri-
fice is his precious
body which he
immolated...

10... on the altar of
the cross for the
salvation of all
men.” ~ St. John
Fisher, bp., martyr

11 (John 10:31-42)
God the Father
sanctified Jesus and
sent Him into the
world.

12 (Hebrews 13:12-
15) Jesus died
outside the gate, to
sanctify the people
by His own blood.

13  Palm Sunday
Hosanna to the
King! Blessed is he
who comes in the
name of the Lord..

14  We have been
sanctified through
the offering of the
body of Jesus Christ
once for all [

15 “Let us keep our
eyes fixed on Jesus,
who inspires and
perfects our faith.”
(See Hebrews 12)

16 “God is one. One
also is the mediator
between God and 
men., the man Christ
Jesus.”y ^

17  Holy Thursday
“the Son of Man
did not come to be
served, but to
serve..” (Mt.28:20) 

18 Good Friday
Quietly meditate on
Christ’s Passion as
written in 
John 18:1-19:42.

19  “God has died in
the flesh and hell
trembles with fear.” ~
from an ancient
homily on Holy
Saturday

20 Easter 
Alleluia! The Lord
is risen as He
promised, Alleluia!

21“The sacrifice of
the lamb, the
celebration of the
Passover, and the
prescriptions..

22...of the Law
have been fulfilled
in Jesus Christ.” ~
Melito of Sardis,
bishop

23  In baptism we
were buried with
Christ and raised to
life in Him through
faith. n ^

24  “God saved us
through the baptism
of new birth and
renewal by the Holy
Spirit.”(See Titus 3)

25 St. Mark -“In his
kindness God called
you to share in his
eternal glory by

means of Christ

Jesus.” v

26 � ”Jesus told
them, “This is the
only work God
wants from you:
Believe in the one
he has sent.”

27  Easter 2 - Give
thanks to the Lord
for He is good; His
love is everlasting.
(Psalm 118)

28 “...these are
written that you
may continue to
believe that Jesus is
the Messiah, the

29 Son of God, and
that by believing in
him you will have
life by the power of
His Name.” `

30  ^  Joseph the
Workman - “Lord,
give success to the
work of our
hands.” (Psalm 90)
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[ Hebrews 10:1-18
y1 Timothy 2:4-6
nSee Colossians
2:9, 12

vSee 1 Peter 5 
� John 6:29
` John 20:30-31

^ Lord Jesus Christ, Savior of the world, You taught us to love our enemies and pray for those who persecute us.  Enlighten the hearts of our enemies that they may seek the peace that only You
can give. Grant us the grace to forgive and to be forgiven. Enable us all to work toward justice and embrace Your love that reconciles us with one another. In Your blessed Name we pray. Amen.


